
Week at a Glance

Monday September 16th:
Open House Dance Practices will take place during the first Nutritional Break in the gym from
10:50 - 11:30am
Junior Girl's Soccer: 3 pm to 4 pm tryouts/practice: Avolio
Morning Announcements: Celebrating the life of Jordy Pepperall

Tuesday September 17th:
Open House Dance Practices will take place during the first Nutritional Break in the gym from
10:50 - 11:30am
Junior Boy's Soccer Practice: 3pm-4pm-Tham

Wednesday September 18th:
Dance Team Tryouts will take place during the first Nutritional Break in the gym from 10:50 -
11:30am
Junior Girl's Soccer: 3 pm to 4 pm tryouts/practice.: Avolio
Choir practice @ 12:50pm in the music portable
MADD Presentation Gr. 7/8 @ 1pm-GYM

Thursday September 19th:
SJHN Open House from 5pm-7pm-All are welcome
Intermediate Boy's Soccer Try-Outs: 3pm-4pm-Tham

Friday September 20th:
P.A. Day-NO SCHOOL

Terry Fox
St John Henry Newman would like to collect donations for the Terry Fox Foundation. Students will
be participating in a walk with their class in commemoration of this awesome charity event on
Friday, September 27th. Students are encouraged to wear red and white or Terry Fox shirts that day
to school. Tickets for a chance to "PIE" a staff member in the face will be distributed to your child



based on their donation amount. One ticket is $2.00, 3 for $5.00, seven for $10.00 and 20 for
$20.00. You are able to donate as many times as you would like. Donations close on Friday,
September 27th. The Pie in the Face Assembly will take place on October 4th @ 1:30pm. Pie in the
Face volunteers are.....Mr. Spagnol (Principal), Mrs. Hastings (Vice Principal), Mr. Tham (Grade 8
Teacher), Mr. Reich (Grade 7 Teacher), Mr. Quaranta (Grade 7/8 Teacher), Mr. Morasse (French
Teacher) and Mr. Redmond (E.A.). Please go to schoolcashonline.com to donate.

Community Shoutout

The staff at St. John Henry Newman staff would like to thank
Antica Pizzeria for sponsoring our staff luncheon in June. The pizza
was incredible and your generosity is unmatched. If you're looking
for delicious wood fired pizza, look no further than Antica Pizzeria.

Eyes Ready for the School Year
Proper vision is important for a student’s learning and social development. A full eye exam by an
eye doctor (optometrist) is the best way to ensure a healthy eyes and good vision. The Eye See…
Eye Learn® program is for students in junior and senior kindergarten to have a full eye exam
(covered by OHIP)
with a participating optometrist. If a child needs glasses, they will receive a free pair donated by
Plastic Plus, Modern Optical Canada and the participating optometrist. For children aged 19 and
under, OHIP covers the cost of a complete annual eye exam and any follow-up assessments that
may be required.
A yearly eye exam is recommended – find an eye doctor near you. For more information, please
visit https://www.niagararegion.ca/health/schools/vision- screening.aspx
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